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Town Manager Report 
November 13, 2017 

 
Maintenance & Infrastructure: 

 The Holder is at Chadwick Baross and is being repaired.  Current estimates are less than 
previously thought. 

 Culvert work has been completed by John Cushing as a part of the FY 18 road work project. 

 The Windstorm on October 30th has dominated the municipal landscape for the past few 
weeks, and just about every other landscape for that matter.  Many people worked together to 
clear the roads and make sure their neighbors were safe.  Special thanks to the Readfield 
Volunteer Fire Department for their response.  Town maintenance staff continue to clear 
debris from the road edges. 
 

Personnel: 

 A quarterly staff meeting was held on Thursday, October 19th. 

 We are still accepting applications for the position of Part-time Librarian. 
 

Announcements: 

 2018 Dog Licenses are now available at the Town office and online. 

 We are updating our online business directory.  If you would like to be listed please contact 
Robbin Lint. 

 Thank you to our Poll Workers and to all those who came out to vote on November 7th! 
 

Thanksgiving Holiday Hours: 

 The Town Office and Transfer Station will have special hours on Wednesday November 22nd 
from 8:00am to 12:00 pm.  Both locations will be CLOSED in the afternoon. 

 The Town Office will be closed Thursday and Friday, November 23rd & 24th.  

 The Transfer Station will be CLOSED Thursday the 23rd, open the 24th and CLOSED on Saturday 
the 25th.  
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